

STUDENT COURSE & TEACHER EVALUATION

Lurvey



Dear Semester Students

The CTE Survey has commenced on your Moodle Dashboard.

While your feedback is Valued and Anonymous, it will help:

- you to get the opportunity to voice your concerns and tell us what works well regarding the courses and its delivery
- the University to understand whether your lecturer/instructor is teaching to a satisfactory standard
- the University assess how resources are allocated to yield the greatest benefit to you as students
- the University to identify how well Labs/ Practicals/ Workshops are incorporated into teaching practices

The CTE survey is available on your Moodle Dashboard next to each of your course page links for the semester. Click "Attempt Survey" and proceed with your survey responses. Once completed, Click Submit.

Survey Date: 3rd June to 3rd July, 2022

For further information or queries, please contact: Manager Planning & Business Intelligence. Email: mpbi@fnu.ac.fj; Ext 2017





